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Committee:

We need SB1530 to help us slow, stop and then reduce to zero the GHG we produce in Oregon compared with those
of 1990 so that we can do our part of a solutiom for the world  climate crisis.  The bill is dedicated to using money
generated to assist people disadvantaged by the economic changes, to invest in weaterization and solar energy  and
the associated jobs. 

It is vital that the bill pass with instruction that the program must begin as soon as possible.  The dangers and the
difficulty in controlling the climate crisis  are racing upward every week.  There is not time to wait..

Pass SB1530 and let’s get started.

This is an on-going challenge.  You, the legislature will need to modify the program in the future firmly committed
to changes made  continuing the three essential  goals of :
        —rapid reductiom of green house gas production
        —direct support for people economically disadvantaged  by the program
        —investing in energy efficiency and green energy generation

I deeply appreciate your working on this our most chalenging issue.

Sincerely,

Bill Harris
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